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I'm old enough to have done in person voting and to have opposed the move toward 

all mail voting when proposed in Oregon. I was wrong to oppose it then. Having lived 

for years now with mail-in voting being voting, we should NOT go back. 

Authoritarians fear democracy. Do NOT be intimidated by the Trump Administration. 

Oregon has an enviable rate of participation. As an older person, I can see the day 

coming when it could be difficult for me to get to a polling place on Election Day. 

Please don't disenfranchise Oregonians, including future me. Protect our safe, 

secure, cost-effective and convenient form of voting. It isn't broken; don't break it. 


